City of Annapolis City Council
Committee & Commission Referral Action Report

Date: August 20, 2021

To: Jacqueline Lee
City of Annapolis Office of Law,
Legislative and Policy Analyst

The Maritime Advisory Board has reviewed the Maritime Task Force Report and has
taken the following action:

Favorable
_____Favorable with amendments
_______Unfavorable
_ No Action
_XX__Other:

By a vote of 7-0, with one abstention, the MAB favorably endorsed the
Maritime Task Force Report, and offer the comments noted below.

XX _Comments:
The Table on Page 47 should be enlarged, and perhaps relocated, to
show the allowed percentages in additional non-maritime use attributable
to water access incentives.

The ordinance should address the enforcement strategy contemplated in
Question 5 on Page 26.

Development of the water access plan contemplated in Section V should
commence in Calendar Year 2021.

Meeting Date: August 17,2021
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